
We’re improving our service to you.

COMING SOON

On August 1, 2015 Progressive Imaging of Belleville will be replacing our 
Electronic Medical Record system allowing us to provide better service 
to both you and your patients. This new, meaningful use certified system 
will become the backbone of future tools providing you better access to 
information about the radiologic care of your patients. 

If you access images through our portal, we will be introducing a new 
portal called connect that will replace the portal you are using today. 
Your marketing representative will provide you more information 
before any changes are made to your online access.
 

We ask for your patience during this transition. 

While we hope that our change is seamless to you, it could take  
several days to get back to our current report turnaround time.  

If you experience any issues or any concerns during this time,  
please contact your service representative. We care about providing 

the highest quality service to you and your patients.

Thank you,
Progressive Imaging of Belleville
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